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October 7, 1985

Mr. Joe Vierra

Belt, Collins, and AssOciates
606 Coral Street

Honolulu, HI 96813

Dear Mr. Vierra:

Special Management Area (SMA) Use Permit No. 214
Effective Date: 10/24/84

Condition No. .7 relating to Public Accessz Plan
Petitioner: FRed Hill Joint Venture

Tax Map Key No. 7-9-12:03

Upon review of our files, we ncte that the due date in order to
comply with Condition Mo. 7 of the subject permit is
October 24, 1985.

Specifically, Condition No. 7 states:

"A public shoreline access plan shall be submitted to the Hawaii
County Planning Department witnin one year from the effective
date of the SHA use permit. Said shoreline access plan shall
include, but not necessarily pe limited to:

a) Location and description of a mauka/makai access wita
parking and an 8-foot wide lateral pubiic pedestrian access
path, providing continuous access from the northern
boundary of the property to the southern boundary of the
property.

D) Plans for any proposed improvements for thé access patn
including, but not limited to, the proposed method of
signage to identify the location of the public shoreline
access path.

c) The petitioner shall, in consultation witn an

’ archaeologist, route the specific patn 80 as to provide

minimum impacts to the archaeological resources in and
along the public access; further, the petitioner shall
provide otner mitigating measures as may be recommended by
the archaeologist which would reduce indirect impacts to
adjacent sites. a
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"Upon approval of the public shoreline access plan, a
Conservation District Use Application (CDUA) and/or a Shoreline
Setback Variance application shall be submitted for construction
or establishment of the shoreline access improvements required

through this SMA Use Permit.”

This is to remind you that if the public shoreline access plian
is unable to be submitted to the Department by October 24, a time
extension to this condition must be requested.

If you should have any questions or concerns regarding permit
compliance, please feel free to contact us.

Sincerely,

ALBERT LONC LYMAN
Planning Director
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bce: Subdivision No. 84-94



